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     Over the next year, Dr. Lisa Cox, associate professor of Social Work and research chair of the 

Stockton Center on Successful Aging, will again help to review and update the standards for social 

work practice in health care settings—guidelines set forth by the National Association of Social Work-

ers (NASW), headquartered in Washington, D.C.  

     Cox was invited by the NASW to join an expert panel of six professionals tasked with revising the 

standards and participated in the first panel meeting in August. She served on the expert panel when 

it last convened in 2005. “Much in health care has changed since that time,” she explained.  

     “Our panel is keeping abreast of the latest changes in health care wrought by the initiation of the 



Send Us Your News! 

 We want to know about things going on in the Stockton community. Do you have an unusual hobby? Did one of 

your co-workers win an award or perform outstanding public service? Births, weddings, graduations and the like are 

all good things to submit to the Stockton Times. 

 Contact the editor at (609) 652-4593 or e-mail StocktonTimes@stockton.edu. 
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     Twenty-one faculty and staff members helped incoming freshmen get to know one another 

while participating in exciting camp activities at Stockton’s Outdoor Adventure Retreat (SOAR), 

Aug. 27-29. The pre-orientation program takes place three days prior to Welcome Week, giving 

students the chance to meet new people, work on teamwork and leadership skills, and enjoy 

camp activities such as climbing the rock wall, canoeing, kayaking, swimming, practicing archery, 

and hiking. 
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